PROJECT ABSTRACT

Colorado Plateau Cooperative Ecosystem Studies Unit
(Cooperative Agreement # H1200-004-0002)
Park:  Intermountain Regional Office 

Project Title:  Improve Collections Storage at the Larval Fish Laboratory

Funding Amount:  $28,000
CPCESU Partner Institution:  Colorado State University
Principal Investigator:   Darrel E. Snyder, Larval Fish Laboratory, Colorado State University, 1474 Campus Delivery, Fort Collins, Colorado 80523-1474; telephone: (970) 491-5295; fax:  (970)491-5091; email:  desnyder@warnerCNR.ColoState.edu

NPS Key Official:  Tef Rodeffer, Museum Services Program Manager, Western Archeological and Conservation Center, 255 N Commerce Park Loop, Tucson, AZ 85745; telephone: (520) 791-6401; fax: (520) 791-6465; email:  tef_rodeffer@nps.gov

Start Date:  February 1, 2009
End Date:   April 30, 2010
Abstract:   The purpose of this project is to increase storage at the Larval Fish Laboratory so Colorado State University can continue to store current larval fish collections from Canyonlands National Park, Dinosaur National Monument,  and Glen Canyon National Recreation Area, and have space available to accept new larval fish collections from National Park Services areas.
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